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Subject: ACE Volunteer Program  

 

Dear Brother Itibari, 

 
I hope this mail finds you and yours in good health and spirits. I just wanted to thank you and the 
Journal of Pan African Studies again for the excellent volunteer that applied for the ACE 
Volunteer program in Cameroon with the African American Academy in 2009/2010 after 
reading the information about the program in your journal. Ms. Amalu was an invaluable asset to 
the school during her tenure. We are still marked by the excellent work ethic she embodied at the 
school and miss her dearly. With an excellent recommendation from the ACE Foundation she  
has currently been accepted into Harvard Graduate School. We hope many more young 
graduates will follow in her foot steps to reach out for international experience by working and 
living in Africa. Our doors are always open to those who have much to gain and something to 
share through an African Centered experience. 

 
Hotep, 
Makini Tchameni  
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